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NOW IS THE

Please Note—

Have You
Heard?

Worship
Leaders

TIME TO
REGISTER
FOR
JANUARY
AND SPRING
COURSES

Registration for the 
January, Spring and Summer 
Terms begins Monday, 
November 14 and continues 
through Friday, November 18. 
Packets have been placed in 
student mailboxes, and 
students are encouraged to 
make appointments with their 
faculty advisors to review the 
work they have completed to 
plan for the Spring semester. 
Continuing students who do

not register within the 
registration week timeframe 
will be subject to a $ 15.00 late 
registration fee.

The Hbrary hoars daring 
She ThanifflgsviEg Recess are 
as follows:

ffemitiary

Social gatherings do ■ ■ 
indeed occur at Lancaster 
Seminary. The SCC is 
looking for volunteers to 
organize such events. If you 
know of a time or of an 
occasion to have a party, 
please sign up for a date on the 
SCC bulletin board in lower

Week of 11/14-Frank Stalfa
Week of 11/21 - No Chapel
Week of 11/28-Dick Berg

WOMEN'S
MENTORING
GROUP

The Women's Mentoring 
Group will meet on Thursday, 
November 17, at 5:30 pm in 
Mayer Commons. The discus­
sion will be led by Deborah 
Fetterman, and will center on 
finding the extraordinary in the 
ordinary. ALL WOMEN ARE 
WELCOME!

Nov.2S-22, 8:30mn-5:C-0 pm
Nov. 23, S:30am-4:8® pm
Nov. 24 - 27 CLOSE®
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Results of ike
Pumpkin
JD)ecomtmg
Contest

level Lark. If you need more 
information or resources, talk 
to a member of the SCC 
executive committee.

Lancaster Seminary has 
many ways to help you 
responsibly handle your waste.

Place clean paper only in 
plastic bags (to keep it dry). 
Fill the bag completely before 
taking it to the dumpster.

Recycling at
LTS

<SYc<m

November 21 -25 is the 
Thanksgiving Recess and 
there will be no classes during 
that time. Seminary offices 
will be open until 4:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, November 23 and 
will reopen on Monday, 
November 28 when classes 
will also resume.

First place went to Sherry 
Wright who received an AM- 
FM/Stereo Cassette Walkman. 
Christopher Mason 
received the 
second place 
award of 
assorted 
school 
supplies. 
Third place 
went to Ben 
Geary' who received crayons, 
coloring books and bubbles. 
Honorable mentions went to 
Clinton Mears & Maria Van 
Dop who received crayons and 
coloring books.

Be sure to watch for details 
of future Refectory contests!

Thanksgiving
Recess

► Every room and office has 
separate receptacles for 
paper and trash. Please 
put clean, non-shiny paper 
only in the paper box.

► Every floor of both Lark 
and Schaff buildings is 
equipped with receptacles 
for glass and metal. Please 
put all cans and glass 
bottles in these receptacles.

Campus dwellers:
► Every apartment should 

have a green recycling pail 
to collect and carry inetal 
and glass to the dumpster 
area. Do not put glass and 
metal in paper or plastic 
bags, except to transport it. 
The commingled container 
beside the dumpster is for 
glass and metal ONLY, no 
bags or plastic.

► Collect newspaper (NO 
ads or any other shiny 
newsprint) in brown paper 
grocery bags and deposit 
in the newspaper recep­
tacle beside the dumpster.

► Computer paper, 
envelopes, notebook paper 
and letter paper, etc. 
should be collected in a 
plastic bag and deposited 
in the plain paper 
receptacle beside the 
dumpster.
It is very important to 

handle paper correctly as 
slight error can ruin the load. 
Paper cannot be recycled if it 
is wet or has wax or oil on it.
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Lett It Snow,
Let It Snow,
Let It Snow!

For Seminary
Closing 

Information, 
Watch/ Listen to:

WGAL-TVS
WITF-FM 09.5 
or 99.7
WS1BA 910 AM
WARM - FM103
WLAN - 1390
AM or 97 FM

WGAL-TV8
WITF-FM 89.5 or 99.7
WSBA910 AM
WARM - FM103
WLAN - 1390 AM or 97 FM i

If you arc traveling from 
outside the listening/viewing 
area of these stations, there 
will be a special message on 
the answering machine in the 
event of cancelled classes. 
Please be aware of the weather 
where you arc— you will need 
to make your own decision as 
to whether it is safe for you to 
travel to the Seminary.

If bad weather should 
occur after you are here at the 
Seminary, please note that a 
few rooms in Richards Hall 
will be available for emer­
gency stays. It is suggested 
that you keep an "emergency 
kit” of linens, a change of 
clothes and your jammies & 
toothbrush in your car—just 
incase!

Campus residents: If you 
are willing to share your 
space with stranded 
commuters, please let Shirley 
Laukhitff know.

Last winter's Snow Queen 
Anabel Proffitt has reluctantly 
handed over her scepter to this 
winter's Snow Monarch, Dean 
David Greenhaw. He says that 
our goals are that we will not 
have to cancel classes and that 
everyone should remain safe. 
Pray for a milder winter!

It's getting to be "that time" 
again whether we like it or 
not! In anticipation of what 
may come, the Seminary has 
established a "Winter Closing 
Policy." Every effort will be 
made to NOT cancel classes. 
However, if bad weather 
occurs during the night, 
information regarding 
Seminary closings will be 
aired beginning at 6:30 a.m. 
on the following television and 
radio stations:

If you are within the 
listening/viewing area of these 
stations, please do not call the 
Seminary, but do listen/watch 
for closing information. Also, 
please do not call the 
television or radio station, 
since they do report closings 
immediately upon receiving 
them. If you do not hear a 
closing for the Seminary, you 
can assume that we are open.
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CAEN HOPE FELDER 
LECTURE

Reverend Cain Hope 
Felder, Ph.D., will be the 
guest lecturer and preacher at 
Harambee (JCC in Harrisburg 
on November 19 and 20. Dr. 
Felder is general editor of The 
Original A frican Heritage 
Study Bible and will speak on 
"Exploring the African 
Heritage of the .Bible.” See 
the notice on the bulletin 
board in lower level Lark for 
additional information.

Just a reminder that the 
bookstore will be closed 
November 24 through 
November 27, and will reopen 
as usual on November 28.

Library staff are 
STILL LOOKING FOR 
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP 
MOVE THE BOOKS THAT 
ARE DOWNSTAIRS IN THE 
library. Please see 
Ann Kemper in the 
LIBRARY.

COKESBURY HOLIDAY 
HOURS & SALE NOTICE

DISCOVERY SUPPORT
GROUP MEETS

First Reformed 
United Church of Christ 

40 E. Orange St. 
Thursdays from 7:30-8:30 

(except Thanksgiving 
evening).

Christmas Open Honoo: 
Wednesday and Thursday, 
November 16 and 17. 
Save 10% on all in-stock 
merchandise and 25% on 
selected gifts and books, 
PLUS unadervtised 
specials!

NORDIC TRACK 
FOR SALE—excellent 
condition. Talk to Cilla 
Maxham on campus or call 
397-5717.

A discovery/support group 
for women who are surviving 
emotionally abusive life 
situations has formed.
"Abuse" is any behavior that is 
designed (intentionally or not) 
to control and subjugate 
another human being through 
the use of fear, humiliation, 
verbal and physical assaults. 
Emotional abuse is a pattern of 
behavior by a boss/co-worker, 
spouse/lover, parent, child or 
friend that demoralizes and 
destroys self-concept. It is 
often subtle and confusing. 
The most difficult ramification 
is that women come to accept 
the abuse as being their fault.

For additional information, 
contact Cate Vincent (293- 
7839).

More than 20 people 
participated in serving food at 
the Crispus Attucks Com­
munity Center this past 
October. Over 80 people 
were served by volunteers 
from Lancaster Seminary 
which included adults and 
children, faculty, students and 
staff. Watch for a date in the 
spring when Lancaster 
Seminary will again serve at 
Crispus Attucks.

Also watch the Seminary 
News for information about 
other opportunities to help 
Crispus Attucks during the 
holiday season.


